Lorraine R. Inouye
Mayor

Bruce C. McClure
Chief Engineer
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Department of Public Works - Deprny Chit Eginess

25 Aupuni Street, Room 202 ¢ Hilo, Hawaii 96720 e (808) 961-8321 e Fax (808) 969-7138

April 29, 1991

THOMAS L H YEH

MENEZES TSUKAZAKI YEH & MOORE
100 PAUAHI STREET SUITE 204
HILO HI 96720

SUBJECT: Consolidation/Subdivision Application Ne. 90-20
TMK: 8-1-09:03

Dear Mr. Yeh:

1. The Hienaloli~Kahului Road is listed on the County's road
maintenance inventory.

2. The County does maintain the Hienaloli-Kahului Road from
the Hualalai Road junction northward to the Honuaula
Ahupua'a, more or less.

3. The County does possess deeds conferring road ownership to
the Territory, some as early as 1934, for portions of the
Road, but not in its entirety.

4. Due to absence of specific documentation, we're unable to

establish when County initiated road maintenance and
circumstances thereof,

ROBERT YANABU, Division Chief
Engineeydng Division

RKY:st

cc: \/Planning Director
Corporation Counsel



. : STEPHEN ], MENEZE®
Menezes Tsukazaki Yeh & Muure R. BEN TSUKAZAKI
ATTORNEYS AT LAW THOMAS L.H. YEH
MICHAEL W. MOORE

100 Pauahi Street  Suite 204 Hilo, Hawaii 96720
Telephone: (808) 961-0055 FAX (808) 969-1531

April 25, 1991

Robert K. Yanabu, Division Chief
Engineering Division

Dept. of Public Works

County of Hawaii

25 Aupuni Street

Hilo, Hawaii 96720
Re: Consolidation/Subdivision Application No. 90-20;
8-1-09:03

TMK No.

Dear Mr. Yanabu:
On December 28, 1990, we requested information from your
office on the ownership and jurisdiction of Hienaloli-Kahului
Road. This serves as a reminder that we are still anxious to
find out whether the County has title to the road and, if not,
the circumstances under which it cam to maintain the road.

Thank you for any information you may provide in this

matter.
Very truly yours,

MENEZES TSUKAZAKI YEH & MOORE

T

THOMAS I/ H. YEH

ce:  Dexter Smith, et al.
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